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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,

I am a Forex trader and the new 10:1 leverage regular will have a negative impact on my trader, traders I
know, and brokerage firms. Business will go down and many brokerage firms will go out of business.
Please hear us out and do not change the leverage.

Thank you
-Luis Lopez


